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Tenders have been invited by the National Highways Authority of India (NHAI) for works at
Harda-Betul section in Madhya Pradesh.
The work will be completed in a period of 24 months at a cost of Rs 392.15 crore.
The scope of work envisages construction of two lanes with paved shoulder/four-laning of
Harda-Betul section of NH-47 from Temagaon ch 30.000 km to Chicholi ch 81.000 km
(length-51.000 km) (Harda-Betul Pkg-II) in the state of Madhya Pradesh.
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